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Year 3 and 4 Orienteering 
Year 3 and 4 will be travelling to Quernmore on Wednesday 20th September for an orienteering 
competition. They will need to wear their PE kits on the day. Children will travel by staff cars and return 
in time for lunch.  
 
Poppy Workshop 
A large poppy display is being created around the Cenotaph for Remembrance Day. Jackie Entwistle 
and Helen Foster have offered to do a poppy weaving workshop in school on Wednesday 20th 
September after school. It would be great to see as many children there as possible.  
 
Phonics and Mathematics Workshops 
Mrs Unsworth and Mrs Oram will be holding two workshops for parents and guardians of Early Years 
and Key Stage One children. This is a great opportunity to see how these are taught in school and how 
you can support your child’s learning at home. The Phonics workshop will take place on Thursday 28th 
September at 3.30pm and Mathematics on Wednesday 4th September at 3.30pm. Children will be able 
to attend after school clubs on these days.  
 
Headlice 
We have had a case of headlice in school. Could children’s hair be checked as soon as possible and 
treated if lice are found. https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 
Tennis Club 
Could children please bring trainers with them each Friday as they are taking part in a tennis club 
during lunchtime.  
 
Celebration Assembly 
As part of our assembly on Wednesdays we will have a time of celebrating out of school achievements.  
If your child has any awards/medals or anything to celebrate from out of school clubs please can they 
be brought into school on a Wednesday so that they can be celebrated in assembly. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

After school Clubs 

Mon - Thurs  
3.30pm to 4.30pm  

£3 per session 

 

 

Y3/4 Orienteering 
@ Quernmore 
Wed 20th Sept 

 
Poppy making workshop 

Wed 20th Sept 3.45pm 
 

Swimming 
Thurs 21st Sept 

 
 

Tennis Club 
Lunchtime Friday 

 
 
 

Breakfast Club 
Mon – Fri 
From 8am 

£3 
 

After school Clubs 

Mon - Thurs  
3.30pm to 4.30pm  

£2 per session 

 

 

 
 

Half Term  
Mon 23rd Oct – Fri 27th Oct 

(inclusive) 
 

Inset Day – Mon 30th Oct 
 

 

Messages from the teachers 

Mr Corbett, Mrs Hanigan and Mrs German 

This week in the juniors, the class rule we are really focussing on to get on 

the Tree of Awesomeness, is ‘Looking after our belongings’. We really hope 

that everyone makes it onto the tree this week! We are writing our own 

narratives inspired by the Pendle Witches story this week though ours 

have a much nicer outcome! The children are doing really well with the 

other subjects too and are working on being really organised as part of our 

class routines. Well done 😊 

Mrs Unsworth, Mrs Oram and Mrs Harkin 

This week Year 1 & 2 will be continuing ‘Lost and Found’ in English, in maths 

they are continuing with place value. In science we will be looking at 

animals and humans.  We are also looking at the work of LS Lowry.  The FS 

children are looking at ‘All about families’  

A reminder that Reception and Nursery will be at forest schools on 

Wednesday so will need long trousers and a waterproof coat.  Also, 

everyone will need trainers for tennis club on Friday. 

Please can you ensure your child has a change of clothing (i.e 

leggings/joggers, underwear, socks) that can be left in school. 

 

 

  

 

Celebration Corner: 

Family Assembly  

Family Assemblies will be held each Friday at 3.10pm, Year 4 will be celebrating 

work this week.  

 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to Harriet and Elsie who were our stars last week. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Weekly Theme 

We continue to think 

about relationships this 

week and we will focus on 

healthy and loving 

relationships.  


